
visitors about how you use the park and what changes would make it better for you,
your family, and the community.

Please take a few minutes to complete this short, anonymous survey. Your input will
directly shape the future of Watona Park.

As a thank-you, you can enter a drawing for local gift cards after completing the
survey! (Entry is optional and responses will remain anonymous.)

Deadline to complete the survey: August 31st, 2025

Find the survey on our website: www.madeliamn.com/watona-park-master-plan/

The City of Madelia is working with the University of
Minnesota to plan future improvements for Watona Park
and the riverfront area. We want to hear from residents and 
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Share Your Ideas for the Future of Watona Park

City Garbage Service Transition Underway
Madelia Sanitation has officially transferred service
to West Central Sanitation. Letters have been mailed
out to residents with instructions on choosing a new 
garbage can size—please respond promptly to ensure timely delivery.
For now, continue using the orange bags and stickers. Note: dumpster requests
and large item pickups must now go through West Central Sanitation directly at
1‑800‑246‑7630 or via their website at www.wcsanitation.com.

Welcome to Madelia’s Newest Firefighters
At the July 14th City Council meeting, four new firefighters were
officially approved to join the Madelia Fire Department: Jaden
Durheim, Tanner Mueller, Jedric Altenburg, and Jesus Lopez.
We’re grateful for their commitment to serving and protecting
our community—welcome to the team!



8/11: City Council
8/28: City Council and EDA

9/1: City Hall Closed

August Calendar
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Congratulations to Madelia Health!
Madelia Health was once again honored with the Star Tribune Top Workplace
award for the second year in a row. During the announcement, they also shared
plans to expand services to New Ulm. We’re proud to see Madelia Health
continue to grow and be recognized for its exceptional workplace culture.

Thank You, Park Days
Volunteers!
A huge thank you to the many
individuals who made Park Days and
the All School Reunion a success—
despite road construction and busy
schedules, your hard work brought
the community together for a truly
special weekend.
Whether watching My Hometown at the Madelia Theater, trying a hand at the
beanbag tournament, or reminiscing with old classmates about memories from
years gone by, everyone got a taste of Madelia, the Pride of the Prairie.

Construction Season Ongoing
Center Avenue remains closed from Old Hwy 60 SE up to 2  St. Keep an eye out
for updates on the City of Madelia Facebook page or read the latest on the City
website at www.madeliamn.com/center-avenue-reconstruction-project. 
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